
 

 

New Delhi, 
October 30, 2017 

 
A delegation led by Ms. Kate Gilmore, Deputy High Commissioner from the 
Office of United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights from Geneva 
visited NCPCR office. 
 
    

A delegation from office of the United Nations High Commissioner for 
Human Rights led by Ms. Kate Gilmore, Deputy High Commissioner for Human 
Rights met with the Chairperson, Members and other officials of NCPCR on 30th 
October, 2017. Ms. Kate Gilmore is in India to take part in the 11th World 
Congress on Adolescent Health scheduled during 27th to 30th October, 2017 in New 
Delhi. 
 
  NCPCR apprised the visiting delegation about its mandate, activities and 
future programmes. Ms. Kate Gilmore spoke about the concerns currently 
engaging the UN body.  She also appreciated the vast gamut of issues being 
addressed by NCPCR and was particularly interested in health issues related to 
adolescent girls.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


